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¥� None at this time. 

IV. Public Comment 
¥� A Council member attended the ITAC meeting on Tuesday. There is an exciting 

development that we will be updating to Banner 9. This is a good thing because the Banner 
we have now is almost impossible to maintain. The goal is to have it up and running in the 
Fall. 

¥� There was an announcement about a number of things that happened at the last Enrollment 
Management Meeting, and the minutes are up from the February 27th meeting which are 
worth reading. 

¥� A Council member announced that the Counseling department just hired 3 new counselors 
and they will be assigned to the Ocean campus. 

¥� A comment was made that there will be a critical situation in hiring before May. It appears 
to be virtually impossible to hire all of the faculty FPAC approved at the current speed of 
HR processing. 

¥� A comment was made about the ongoing problems with facilities, particularly with the 
MUB and classes being canceled without anyone knowing about the cancellations and 
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IX. New Business 

A.� 



                                 
 

 
 

     
      

   
      
    
    
    
     
     
    
        
    

 
  

      
    
      
      
    

 
   

              
          

              
          

           
           

             
 

  
               
                

              
 

  
                

  
 

     
              

        
            

               
     

    

APPENDIX A 

First Vice PresidentÕs Report 2018.02.28 
Another Fortnight in the Walled Garden 

Past Meetings/Events include 
¥ 2018.02.15: Officers meeting, including Board President Davila 
¥ 2018.02.20: Agenda Review 
¥ 2018.02.21: Mini-Officers meeting 
¥ 2018.02.21: Collegial Consultation 
¥ 2018.02.23: Faculty Association meeting with Cynthia Dewar 
¥ 2018.02.26: ILO 1 Assessment presentation 
¥ 2018.02.26: ACUE presentation 
¥ 2018.02.27: Student Grade & File Review meeting 
¥ 2018.02.28: Mini-Officers meeting 

Upcoming Meetings/Events include 
¥ 2018.03.02: Faculty Professional Development Activities Committee 
¥ 2018.03.07: Collegial Consultation 
¥ 2018.03.08: Officers meeting, hopefully featuring Trustee Davila 
¥ 2018.03.11: Enrollment Campaigning in the Mission 
¥ 2018.03.12: Education Policies Committee 

Collegial Consultation Notes 
¥ Plus 1s: The Chancellor says he has taken our official and draft resolutions Òunder advisementÓ. And 

General Counsel Bruckman is doing research. The Cabinet will discuss them on Tuesday 2/27. 
¥ Travel: The Chancellor does not want to continue operating under the Faculty Travel Guidelines. He 

wants a new procedure budgeted through the Senate. Faculty who apply for funding well in advance 
would get $$$ while faculty applying on short notice would get only $ or even ¯. 

¥ Administrator Evaluations: The Chancellor confirmed that any employee may submit and evaluation of 
any administrator. However, at this time, the evaluateeÕs supervisor would know the employeeÕs name. 

Faculty ÔTravelÕ Update 
A new requirement of sorts from the Vice Chancellors: Always write the city and state (or country) name 
on the ÒLocated AtÓ line. The VCs donÕt want to have to look up where your conferences are. It matters 
because travel to Paris, FR and to Portland, OR are okay but Paris and Portland, TX are not. 

Senate Elections 
I encourage everyone who is eligible to run for next yearÕs Executive Council! HasnÕt it been fun? I mean 
that. Really! 

Impressions from the ACUE Presentation 
The people were amiable enough. However, they belong to the culture that faults faculty for our studentsÕ 
lack of preparation. For example, one exemplary success strategy highlighted was preparing Òskeletal 
notesÓ for the students to flesh out. FineÑbut should not our students have learned note-taking skills in 
high school? I agree that instructors should accept some of the college success burden but I do wish the 
promotersÕ rhetoric were less punitive. 

Fred Teti, 1st Vice President 
Academic Senate Executive Council Meeting 7 
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